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To Our Friends, Members, and Supporters On and Around the Lake, 

THANK YOU! Your support helps us help you in maintaining and improving water quality and life on the lake in general. 

As of October 2015, membership is 40% above last year and close to 50% of lakefront properties are members of the 

WLA… we’d love to get to 100%! 

A New Dam Gate Has Been Installed 

After over thirty years, it was time to replace the gate on our dam. Two WLA volunteers, David Bradbury and David Ross, 

guided the installation of a new gate late in October. As a reminder, the dam helps ensure a lake water level that protects 

the shoreline, protects shoreline structures, and supports loon nesting. This new gate was built by David Bradbury and 

Donal Drew from hemlock farmed and milled on David’s property. David Ross fabricated the various fittings needed to 

secure and operate the gate. Steve Rines, Paul McNulty, and Nancy McNulty assisted with the installation. This new gate 

should make for a more consistent water level, be easier to operate…and last at least another thirty years! 

       

       

Please Ensure Good Shoreline Property Maintenance. 

During the fall, many lake front property owners do repairs to their house, trim/remove trees, and do landscaping. It’s 

important that you check with the Standish Code Enforcement officer before doing such work. This helps minimize run-

off and damage to the shoreline. Not following Standish or Maine DEP regulations may require costly rework to projects 

already completed as well as paying significant fines. Call Dan Hill at Standish Town Hall for more info (207) 642-2994. 

David Bradbury and David Ross removing the old gate Installing new brackets on the new gate 

Positioning the new gate. New gate about ready. From behind the dam. 
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A Simple Way You Can Help Protect our Lake 

Most regular users of the lake know what they can do to avoid invasive plants infestation, 

protect the loons, and maintain water clarity. However, many renters and visitors may not 

know the importance, for example, of removing plant-life from their kayaks or using lead free 

fishing gear. 

The Watchic Lake Association has created a simple and compelling sign to help educate your 

visitors and renters about how they can help protect the lake. This is a high quality sign made 

of 2 MM thick aluminum that is 10 by 14 inches and designed for outdoor use.  

If you are interested, we ask that you help cover the cost of the sign with a $25 donation to 

the WLA. Contact Paul McNulty at pmcnulty@verizon.net for more info. 

LakeSmart – Good Progress in 2015 

Twelve properties were evaluated for LakeSmart awards over the past few months 

(there are currently 25 LakeSmart properties on the lake). The primary focus of 

LakeSmart (a free program administered by The Maine Lakes Society) is to keep 

our lake water clean and support wildlife habitats by promoting good property 

management practices; stabilizing eroding areas, reducing the use of chemicals, 

diverting rainwater into vegetated areas, and maintaining or planting trees, 

shrubs, and ground cover along the shoreline. Should four additional properties 

win a LakeSmart award, Watchic Lake will be recognized as a leader in water 

quality and be defined as a “LakeSmart Gold” lake… keep your fingers crossed! 

Water Quality – Positive Fall Readings 

Secchi disk readings were done in early October. With clarity at 17 feet, the results were so good that the test was done 

three additional times to check for accuracy, with each test yielding the same result. After attending the Maine VLMP 

training on Lake Auburn in August and obtaining the necessary certification, the WLA is now in a position to have our 

secchi disk readings posted to the VLMP website beginning Spring 2016. 

Invasive Management – More Board Members Certified 

Watchic Lake Association Board members attended Maine VLMP Invasive Plant Patrol classes during the summer. We 

now have six Board members capable of evaluating invasive plant risks. Over the past few months a few property owners 

raised concerns about certain plants, but each was found to be non-invasive. 

2016 Watchic Lake Association Annual Meeting – Saturday July 9, 2016. Hold the Date. 

We are planning a late afternoon social event as part of our 2016 for our annual meeting. We will follow up on items 

from our 2015 meeting including a review of longer term risks to the lake and plans to address them, provide updates on 

invasives and water quality, gather member input, and meet socially with our Watchic Lake neighbors. 

Stay warm this winter, think spring and of pleasant times on the lake. Check out www.watchiclake.org for the latest news 

on Wathic Lake. See you at our next Annual Meeting on Saturday July 9th 2016. 

 

Again, THANK YOU for your continued support! 

 

Paul 
Paul McNulty, President Watchic Lake Association 

mailto:pmcnulty@verizon.net
http://www.watchiclake.org/
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Thank You to Our Members and Sponsors (as of 10/31/2015) 

 Andrew Acampora 

 Margaret Acampora 

 Daniel Ames 

 Edward Asali 

 Richard Aube 

 Bill Austin 

 Cathy Austin 

 Robert Babcock 

 Fred Baker 

 Kathy Baltas 

 Paul Baptiste 

 Sheila Bard 

 Jay Barta 

 Maynard Bean 

 Deborah Lee 
Benedetti 

 John Blake 

 Scott Blake 

 David Bradbury 

 Elaine Bradbury 

 Steven Bradbury 

 Josh Briggs 

 Broadway Gardens 

 George Brown 

 Leo (Jay) Buckley 

 Fred Burkhardt 

 Eileen Burnell 

 Julie Butler 

 Matthew Campbell 

 Al Cardente 

 Patricia Center 

 Stephen Center 

 Miriam Chesley 

 Wendy Davis 

 Richard Dolloff 

 Virginia Dolloff 

 Melinda Dorr 

 Sheila Dorval 

 Claire Drew 

 David Drew 

 Donal Drew 

 Martha Drew 

 Eunice Dyer  

 Nancy Emerson 

 Leslie English 

 Louise Ford 

 Mary Ford 

 Nancy Ford 

 Frugal Framers 

 Julia Gardner 

 Al Gerard 

 Brenda Gerardo 

 John Gerardo 

 Ashley and Nick 
Gleason 

 Elaine Goodrich 

 Rick Green 

 John Guenther 

 Patty Guenthner 

 Wendy Harlan 

 Judith Harris 

 Audrey Hawxwell 

 Thomas Hawxwell 

 Carl Henrikson 

 Robert Higgins 

 Jim Hoag 

 Freda Hobbs 

 Jennean Hunter 

 Eben Joslyn 

 Robert Joslyn 

 Michelle Blake 
Juliano 

 Pat Junkins 

 Joseph Keeley 

 Colleen Kelley 

 Imad Khalidi 

 Kimberly Lajoie 

 Stephen Lajoie 

 Lakefront Victorian 
Cottage 

 Maryanne Leonard 

 Patricia Lines 

 The Little Gatsby 
House 

 Richard Luthe 

 Mike Lynch 

 Carl Marean 

 Donald Marean 

 Sandy Marino 

 William Marsh 

 Carl Martenson 

 Linda Martenson 

 Stephanie Martuza 
(Cloutier-Martuza) 

 Karen Massa 

 Geraldine McCaul 

 Wayne McCaul 

 Nancy McNulty 

 Paul McNulty 

 Paul Abells McNulty 

 Rebecca Mead 

 Maynard Meserve 

 Kenneth Micucci 

 Bernice Mills 

 Lewis Milton 

 Victoria Milton 

 Gerard Morin 

 Richard Morrill 

 George Mosley 

 Pamela Mosley 

 Gerald Murray 

 Lorna Murray 

 Matt Narel 

 Arlene Osier 

 Sheila Ouellette 

 John Pace 

 Eric Packer 

 Lisette Packer 

 Bruce Parker 

 Stephen Parker 

 Steven Paul 

 Nancy Peterson 

 Deanne Pike 

 Merryl Plasse 

 Henry Raymond 

 Dale Rines 

 J.T. Rines 

 Steven Rines 

 Ferrucio Romeo 

 Travis Roney 

 John Rose 

 Donna Roy 

 James Roy 

 Nicholas Roy 

 David Rutter 

 David Sanborn 

 Jayne Sanborn 

 Keith Sanborn 

 Helen Sawyer 

 Seasonal Solutions 

 Eric Shute 

 James Simpson 

 Brad Sloat 

 Bruce Smith 

 Clarke Smith 

 Kristen Smith 

 Leigh-Page Smith 

 Owen Smith 

 Nancy Smyth 

 Charles Stickney 

 Brian Strathman 

 Sullivan Select 
Real Estate 

 Glendon Swett 

 Marjorie Swett 

 Charles Tarbell 

 Patty Taylor 

 Tebo Design 
Studio 

 Lee Tuladbar 

 Pranaya Tuladbar 

 Charlotte 
Turadian 

 Christina Valente 

 James Venetos 

 Lars Vinjerud 

 Catherine 
Watson 

 Allan Wentworth 

 Diane Wentworth 

 Bonnie West 

 David West 

 Dennis Wetmore 

 Richard Wiggin 

 Russ Wiggin 

https://www.bgperennials.com/default.htm
http://www.frugalfarmers.com/
http://www.vrbo.com/357229
http://www.vrbo.com/357229
http://www.vrbo.com/445638
http://www.vrbo.com/445638
http://www.seasonalsolutions.com/
http://www.thesullivanrealestategroup.com/residential/
http://www.thesullivanrealestategroup.com/residential/
http://tebodesignstudio.com/
http://tebodesignstudio.com/

